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Daan Utsav (Joy of Giving Week 2022) 

 

Happiness doesn’t result from what we get,  but from what we give. 

Ben Carson 

 

Dear parents, 

The school is collaborating with the NGO Goonj and participating in ‘Daan Utsav’ ( Joy of Giving Week 2022).  

The NGO’s Vastradaan initiative channelises vital resources lying in excess in urban households to rural India. It 

endeavours to provide clothes and other amenities to the far-flung villages by collecting , processing and then 

distributing it.  

You can send gently used (in good condition) clothes, dry ration, gloves, socks, woollens etc.  and contribute to the 

cause. 

Kindly do not send any monetary donations. 

 

You can drop the material at the school gate in labelled packets or submit the same to the class teacher of your 

ward latest by Friday, 21.10.22. 

 

You all are requested to donate generously and make this initiative successful. 

 

Regards 

 

 Circular No. 080/BBPS, Pry PR 


